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B/C Hostetter Announces His Retirement

After 30 wonderful years with our District, Battalion Chief Steve Hostetter has announced his retirement at the
end of this month. His last shift will be on Tuesday, May 30 and the District will be hosting a retirement function
for Steve on Wednesday, May 31 at Station 51. More details on Page 3 of this issue!
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